Mollie J. Crow

Mollie J. Crow was a wealthy Stephenville resident who donated a portion of her fortune to the John Tarleton College. After her death in 1910, her bequest was used to construct a new administration building that was sorely needed at that time. This structure was named the “Mollie J. Crow Administration Building” in honor of the benefactor. Later, it became known as the Home Economics Building upon the 1919 construction of new administrative facilities (known today as the E.J. Howell Building). The Crow building remained a campus landmark until it was demolished in 1981.

